Renewal of Enrolled Agent
Status

Announcement 2002-41

Enrolled agent cards will expire on
March 31, 2002. However, all cards for
the upcoming three year cycle will not be
mailed out by that date. Therefore, the
Director of Practice has extended all cur-
rent enrollment cards until April 30, 2002.
Anyone not receiving their enrollment
card by that date should call (313) 234—
1280 or e-mail the Enrolled Practitioner
Unit at epp@irs.gov. Enrolled agents may
continue to use their existing enrollment
card until April 30, 2002.



